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To whom it may concern, 

As a resident of Queensland I emphatically disagree with an extension of the Covid 19 emergency 
powers until the 31st October . 

There are no grounds to continue these powers. 

 We do not have a Covid pandemic . The survival rate from this flu is greater than 98% 

 We now have more deaths and disastrous side effects from the vaccines than we did from Covid. 

Our government under these “powers” has ruined Queenslanders lives. 

We have had enough of lockdowns that destroy small business . 

We have had enough of wearing masks that are injurious to our health (as stated by many world 
renown scientists and doctors and  the information censored by main stream media). 

 We have had enough of mandating people to take an experimental vaccine to keep their job. This is  
against human rights! Just because there is a SOE does not negate this but our Qld government (and 
all the State Governments and Federal Governments seem to think it does).  

These measures have been cruel and heartless and to top it off we now have vaccine apartheid 
where the non vaccinated are unable to participate in certain aspects of society, including public 
services which their taxes pay for ,such as art galleries and museums. This is totally unnecessary as 
we know that being vaccinated does not protect you from illness or stop you spreading it! 

Under the state of emergency our government has been abusing our human rights as stated in the 
Qld Human Rights Act 2019,page 18. This is what I do not wish to see continued under any 
circumstances. 

Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 Submission No. 933

Page No. 1



It is disturbing enough to see what Dan Andrews has done in Victoria with his bill. 

We are supposed to live in a democracy  in Australia where our elected leaders act in service to their 
constituents. This is obviously no longer happening in Australia as our governments are  acting 
tyrannically under these SOE Powers and appear to be the servants of  the pharmaceutical 
companies instead. Follow the money ! 

Australia used to be a country where people escaped from tyranny and could feel safe. This is no 
longer the case . I do not feel safe as an Australian citizen .  

I have sent numerous letters to my local politicians and also have sent letters to Yvette D’Ath and 
Annastasia Palaszczuk regarding the dangers of these over reaching government powers and forced 
vaccines to no avail.  

I note that today the TGA is in a court case regarding  it’s negligence in not  removing the vaccines 
from approval when they have ample evidence that they are dangerous. The public are aware of 
these statistics. 

This SOE must not continue. 

Yours faithfully 

Sue  
Maitland 
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